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WOOD RIVER - The Wood River Police Department is investigating a shooting that 
occurred Sunday night. The call to Wood River Police came in at 11:35 p.m. on Sunday, 
February 13, 2022. Wood River Police officers were dispatched to the 300 block of 
Bonita Street in Wood River for a report of a man being shot. "Upon arrival officers 
located a male victim in his own front yard," the Wood River Police Department said in 
a news release. "The victim was alert and talked with officers. Medical attention was 
given to the victim. He was treated at the scene and transported to a St. Louis area 
hospital. The shooting was not random. "The suspect came to the home to make contact 



with a visitor at the victim’s address. The victim was interceding for the visitor when he 
was shot, one time, on the road in front of his residence. "The suspect drove away from 
the scene and remains at large." Wood River Police detectives are investigating the 
incident. Wood River Police Department said more information will be released as it 
comes available.


